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Our assembly topic next week is: My Learning Strengths

Ezmae, Gabrielle and Leelan have read every week
since the start of the year, the children received a certifi-
cate and a book to read at home. Well done, we are real-

ly proud of you!

3J are enjoying their volume topic. They measured
their drinks out and ordered them from greatest to
smallest. They then discussed different measuring
jugs and which or they believed to hold the most
amount of water.
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At the end of every half-term we have the Most
Improved attendance award! Children win this award
when their attendance has significantly improved over
the year, the children also win a small prize! Well done
to our last winners!
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Message from the school:

It was fantastic to see all
the pupils return to school
after their holiday ready to
learn more and remember
more in their new topics.

Please make sure that you
are sending your child in
the correct school uniform,
and that everything is
named clearly.

Our attendance last week
was over 96% and it would
be great to continue this.

Visit us on Twitter

@MountbattenPrim




